Petsuma, California 94952 February 5, 1973

Dear Chris,

Thought I should drop you a note to let you know what Randy and my status is as far as school goes. I think that if we have our B.A's and our graduate students it will add more power to our work and make it more credulous. So it might be worth including in your book our current status in school rather than what we were. Randy and I have graduated from Selifornia State College, Sonoma (this is the name change that happend recently it used to called Sonoma state college) with both of us having a B.A. in Humanistic Psychology and a B.A. in India Studies. We are now graduate students in Psychology at California State College, Sonoma and will be entering the M.A. program in Humanistic Psychology in September.

I heard from Randy that Marcel will be attending and lecture at some Parapsychology conference in Europe. I'm not sure which country but I think it is Switzerland. also there is a conference of some king that Randy and Marcel are going to in Los Angles, this Spring. The conference in Europe will not be for 8 months of so. I don't know to much about it right now but if I get more deffinite word I will let you know.

Saw Ruth Miller and she asked if I herd from you and wanted to know how you are doing and I told here That you were working quite hard on your book and that it was almost done. She said to send her regards. Hope everything goes smothly with your book, bye for now.

Sincerely yours

Bob Swanson